SAVING OUR LAKES & OPEN SPACES

2019.................!

Our Petition Total signatures has grown to 2019.
Have you signed the Petition for a Moratorium on
future Development, yet?

It's not too late. Join your friends and neighbors
and support a Moratorium on future development.
We believe our water supply and water storage
capacity cannot support proposed future
development of 1000 additional residences.

Go to solosrm.org/moratorium and read and
sign the Petition.






Lake Calero Fall 2024

The CSD Integrated Water Master Plan (IWMP) Draft is now available
to review on the RMCSD website. Scroll down to Oct. 11 posting. It
states our water supply and storage capacity are seriously low. It
suggests that CSD needs to explore other options to boost our supply
and storage capacity. The Options listed do not appear feasible or
substantial. And the easiest Option, one that would not cost CSD or
existing residents any money is mysteriously missing. That would be the
Option of not building the future 1000 proposed residences. If there is
not enough water and no money and/or adequate sources to increase
our water supply or storage capacity............ It's time to face it. We don't
have enough water for future development. And, most of us are not
going to pay more to find it or move to a 30-50% Conservation rate so
new homes can take half our water. So, a Moratorium on future
development is important. SOLOS will be presenting the Petitions to the
CSD Board at a future Board Meeting. Stay tuned for more
information about a Community Update Meeting as well as the CSD
Board Mtg. when the SOLOS Petitions will be presented to the
Board.
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